
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1783 
 

Asked on 12 October 2016 
 
 
MR JANETZKI ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EMPLOYMENT AND 
INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS, MINISTER FOR RACING AND MINISTER FOR 
MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS (HON G GRACE)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise how many redundancies (voluntary and involuntary) have 
been undertaken in the Department of Employment and Industrial Relations from  
1 January 2016 to date? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The portfolios of employment and industrial relations fall within Queensland 
Treasury.   
 
In relation to those parts of Queensland Treasury, I advise the Member that the Office 
of Industrial Relations has received and accepted expressions of interest for a 
voluntary redundancy from nine (9) staff from 1 January 2016 to date.  There have 
been no redundancies undertaken for the employment portfolio from 1 January 2016 
to date. 
 


